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FTSE Russell would like to inform clients of the publication of a new FAQ document on the approach to 
Controversies and Human Rights in FTSE Russell Sustainable Investment Indices.  
 
This document is available using the following link: 

FTSE_FAQ_Document_Controversies_and_Human_Rights.pdf (ftserussell.com) 

 

The FAQ is also available on the FTSE Russell website: www.ftserussell.com 

    

 
 

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 

Australia +1800 653 680 

Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 

Japan +81 3 4563 6346 

London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 

New York +1866 551 0617 

  

 

Alternatively please visit our website at www.ftserussell.com 
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